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Dear Parent/Guardian,   
 
Vaccination UK are visiting your child's school for the flu vaccinations on the 19th and 
24th of November. 
If you would like your child to receive their Nasal flu vaccination in school, please 
complete a YES consent form online ASAP. Please note If your child does not receive their 
vaccination on this date there will be a second session in school at a later date or please 
contact us  for an out of school clinic appointment.  
If for any reason your child cannot have the Nasal spray vaccine, the injectable NON 
PORCINE flu vaccine is available, and you will be able to choose that method on the 
consent form.  
If you DO NOT wish your child to receive a flu vaccination, please complete a NO consent 
via the same link.  
The Flu information leaflet attached contains the consent link and other useful 
information regarding flu vaccinations.  
If you cannot access the consent link via the attachment, you can access the form via this 
link: 
Vaccination UK Immunisation 
you can also complete a consent form via the website   
www.schoolvaccination.uk    
  
If you have any queries or are unable to complete the consent form online, please don't 
hesitate to contact us.  
  
The Immunisation Team 
Email: lincs@v-uk.co.uk 
Tel. 01724 514800 
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